Tepesua School

P.O BOX 683, 20500

Narok-Kenya.

Phone No: +254 708869802

Email. tepesuaschool2015@gmail.com

March 13th, 2025

Appreciation for Partnership and Support

Jambo, Dr. Jörg Balke and Mr. Martin Hoffmann,

We, the children, teachers and management of Tepesua School, are very happy to receive your letter and grateful for your continued support over the years. The sponsored run in the summer of 2023 was a wonderful initiative, and we truly appreciate your kindness. It is exciting to hear that you are planning another run next summer. Your generosity means a lot to us, and we are glad that our partnership continues to grow.

Our school children are doing well. A normal school day starts at 8:00 AM when they report to school. Learning begins at 8:30 AM and continues until 10:00 AM. After that, they have a short break for mid-morning porridge before returning to class until 12:40 PM. They then have a lunch break of 1 hour and 20 minutes. Afternoon lessons resume at 2:00 PM and go on until 4:00 PM, when they conclude the day.

One special project we have in mind is building an administration block. This will include offices for the head teacher and deputy head teacher, as well as a staff room. It will help improve school management and create a better working space for teachers.

We truly appreciate your friendship and support. We look forward to staying connected and strengthening our partnership even more.

Best regards,

Dr. Hellen Nkuraiya

School Director, Tepesua School P.O BOX 683 NAROK